
SPECIAL CALL FOR PROPOSALS 

Expanding Access to Early Childhood Care at the Community Level 

 

The National CSR Foundation invited proposals from qualifying NGOs through a Special Call for 

Proposals under the theme “Expanding Access to Early Childhood Care at the Community Level” 

with the following objectives: 

 

• To enhance access of children from low income families to early childhood care at the 

community level as a means of tackling child poverty 

• To support the improvement of quality and outcomes of early childhood care services 

provided by NGOs at the community level 

• To promote holistic and innovative pedagogical approaches to early childhood care. 
 

At the closing date of 10 May 2019, the Foundation received applications for funding from 19 

NGOs.  

 

Following the assessment exercise, Council has approved funding to 5 NGOs, as at end of August 

2019, for a total amount of Rs8.36 million.  

 

 
Approved Funding as at end of August 2019 

 

Name of Organisation Amount Approved (Rs) 

Association Solidarité Mamans 441,528 

Bâtisseurs de Paix 355,620 

Caritas Ile Maurice 3,691,013 

Fondation pour L'enfance - Terre de Paix 2,653,247 

Garderie et Maternelle L’étoile Association 1,219,389 

 


